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This Week… 

 Nursery and Reception performed their Christmas play. It was amazing to see the youngest children in school 

perform with such confidence.  

 Year 1 and 2 told their version of the Christmas story with some fantastic song choices! 

 The whole school watched the pantomime ΨCinderellaΩΦ The children absolutely loved it! Well done to Mrs 

Locke and Mrs House for getting involved too! Thank you to FoTS who match funded the schoolΩs contribu-

tion to make this possible. 

 The Friends of Tollgate School have purchased a new rug for  

Ladybird Class; the rug has 30 minibeasts on it, so each child will 

have their own space. Thank you! 

 

 

Award Winners 

Children are recognised and rewarded for going above and beyond expectations. Children who are caught doing 

this are invited to Hot Chocolate Friday with Miss Brookman. The following children have been seen going above 

and beyond: 

Rebekah, Isaac R, Yaseen, Gracie B, Thea W, Alex G and Mr Morris 

 

Each week we celebrate the class with the best attendance by awarding NIMO (Not IN, Miss Out). This 

weekΩs winner is:  

Squirrel Class! 

Next week 

Years 3 & 4 Performance—Monday 16
th
 December at 2.30 pm & 6 pm 

Christmas Fayre—Wednesday 18
th December at 2.30 pm 

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner— Thursday 19th December 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǿŜŀǊ Ŧǳƭƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳΣ ōǳǘ ǎǿŀǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƧǳƳǇŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƻƴŜΦ 

Children return on Tuesday 7
th January 2020 

Crisp Packets 

Thank you for collecting your 

crisp packets. We will be contin-

uing this after Christmas. Please 

make sure they are empty and 

they are flat.  

 

Thank you! 


